
Nursery Newsletter: 17th April 2025.
Welcome back! A great first week back and straight back into the swing of things. This 

week, we have begun our brand new topic, ‘Sunshine and Sunflowers’. We started our 
week by spending our time outside with the weathe rfinally getting a little bit better , 

planting some sunflower seeds. We started with the soil, added the seeds and then a little 
more soil back on top. We’re going to keep watching for shoots over the next few weeks. 
The story that we have been reading this week is ‘Lulu Loves Flowers’ by Anna McQuinn. 

We created our own flowers using our handprints in the Creative Area and we have 
created our own playdough flowers using different materials to create the different parts 

of the flower. As part of our Maths learning this week, we have been focusing on 
recognising numbers from 1-5 and finding different ways to make 5.

Nursery Phonics:

Can you name the different 2D 
Shapes? What objects do you 

know are these different 
shapes?

Song of the Week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the Story: 

https://tinyurl.co

m/mtvp42vt

Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practice putting on your coat.
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.
• Count as you walk down and up the stairs.

https://tinyurl.com/5bxm8rsw

https://tinyurl.com

/4wjx6skw
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